
 

EMIRATES FUTURE INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY 

CIRCULAR TO ALL PARENTS 

 

EFIA/CIR- 55/2024-25                                                                                                                           11.12.2024 

Dear Parent, 

 

“Greetings & Good Wishes on the occasion of  

CHRISTMAS & NEW YEAR 2025”. 

The Management, Principal and staff of Emirates Future 

International Academy extend our warm greetings to the 

Parents and Students of our school on the occasion of  

Christmas and New Year. 
 

WINTER VACATION: Please be informed that the school will remain closed for winter 

vacation for students from   16th December, 2024 to 5th January, 2025. The school will 

resume after vacation on 6th January, 2025.  

School office will be functioning during the winter break from 8.00 a.m. to 2.00 p.m.   

SCHOOL FEE FOR THIRD TERM 2024-25: 

The third installment fees (Jan- March 2025) to be paid before 10th Jan 2025.   

WITHDRAWAL:  

If any parent wish to withdraw their ward from school after this academic year, may kindly 

inform in writing in the prescribed form on or before 15th January 2025.  Late applicants 

will be charged an additional fee for the same. 

 
Regards 
 

 
 
Saji Oommen 
Principal 
 


